
 

 

Student Parents on a Mission 
MSU Registered Student Organization 

“Striving for Success” 

 
Thank you for your interest in Student Parents on a Mission (SPOM)!  To participate, simply 

complete the attached registration form (including the $15/semester or $25/year dues) and mail it 

in to the address listed below.  Once your form is received you will be added to our email listserv 

and membership database. 

 

The Student Parent Resource Center (SPRC) serves as the advisor to SPOM.  The office supports 

the group by providing free childcare and meals for SPOM meetings, and sponsoring some 

SPOM activities.  The staff also supports students individually.  They welcome your input and 

are concerned about your success as a MSU student and as a parent.  They have a variety of 

resources, childcare grant information, provide free pre-finals childcare, and advocate on behalf 

of MSU families.   

 

The email listserv is used as a way to notify SPOM members of upcoming meetings, activities 

and other resources that are available to you as a student with a child.  As a member, you are 

welcome to share information you are aware of or ask questions that fellow students with 

children may be able to answer!  The email address for the listserv is stupar@list.msu.edu.   

 

The SPOM website is http://studentparents.msu.edu/student-parents-on-mission/.  At the website, 

you will find a calendar of events, executive board meeting minutes, photos from past events, a 

merchandise store, and other resources!  The ID and password for the online membership roster 

will be emailed to you after your application has been processed.   

 

Creating a support network takes time and effort.  SPOM and SPRC try to help you with that by 

providing meetings and activities where families can meet and become friends over time.  By 

reaching out to someone, both of you benefit.  Support can be in the form of trading babysitting, 

listening when someone is having a difficult time, or getting together to relax and take a break 

from all of your responsibilities.  Children benefit from these relationships too!  

 

If you have any ideas on how SPOM or the SPRC can help, please contact the SPOM executive 

board or a Family Resource Center staff person!   

 

Registration forms can be mailed to… 
 

Student Parent Resource Center 

University Village Community Center 

1199 Garden City Road, Office 107 

East Lansing, Michigan 48823 

 

Questions?  Call SPRC at (517) 432-3745 or email sprc@msu.edu 
 

 

mailto:stupar@list.msu.edu
http://studentparents.msu.edu/student-parents-on-mission/


Student Parents on a Mission (SPOM) 

Membership Registration Form 
 

Information with a (*) is optional 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Name:             Birthday:     
 Last Name    First Name    MI   

Local Address:           Phone:     
       Street     City  ZIP  

 

M or F      *Single Parent? Y or N    Expected Graduation Date:     Major:    
 

Email Address:      *Ethnicity:        

Child Name:          Birthday:       Male or Female 

Child Name:          Birthday:      Male or Female 

Child Name:          Birthday:      Male or Female 

Child Name:          Birthday:      Male or Female 
    
 

 

*Partner Name:            Birthday:    
    Last Name   First Name   MI   

*Local Address:           Phone:     
       Street     City  ZIP  

 

M or F        MSU Student?     Yes    No          Expected Graduation Date:      Major:    
 

Email Address:       *Ethnicity:       
  

 

 

 Undergrad 

 Grad Student 

What do you hope to get out of this group?            

 

                

 

What would help you succeed as a student parent?           

 

                
    

 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY: 

Date Received:    

Entered into database:    

Information sent if requested:   

Add to e-mail listserv:    

Dues paid at time of application?   

Amount? $       for        semester(s)

   
    
 

 

Student Parents on a Mission is occasionally in publications 

such as newspapers, newsletters, brochures, etc.  Please check 

the following if you give consent to use photos of you and 

your child(ren) in such promotional and informational 

materials: 
 Newspaper (Such as The State News and Lansing State Journal) 

 Websites (Family Resource Center, SPOM’s, and Facebook) 

 Family Resource Center and SPOM publications 

 Television  

  

 

 

Please provide suggestions of topics for 

meetings and family activities.  What would 

you like to learn more about and what does 

your family enjoy doing together?     

         
       

       

       
 

Last Revised: 

June 7, 2018 

 

 

 

       

Signature 

    

Date 

Please return completed 

application and dues 

($15/semester or $25/year) to:  
 

 
 

(Checks can be made out to  

“Student Parents on a Mission”) 

Student Parent Resource 

Center 
1199 Garden City Road, 

Office 107 

East Lansing, MI 48823 

(517) 432-3745 

 

 Undergrad 

 Grad Student 


